
Membership Committee Report   June 2011

July 2011:   Revising BAB membership drive for Fall edition of TT

July 2011: Planning a second email blast to Chapter President’s for BAB

July 2011: Requested time (2-3 mins) at the Leadership Workshop to promote BAB

July 2011:  21 BAB memberships sold to date (5 chapters represented)

July 2011: Personally putting together a list of those I can personally recruit as a new 
member

July 2011: Followed up with Scott Letterman regarding posting BAB PDF on PA chapter 
website. Not posted as of yet.

July 2011: Currently developing a game plan to contact every local chapter President via 
phone to promote BAB and gain their commitment to recruit 2 new members per 
chapter. The goal is to have 100% chapter participation.


